
From: Tamara Racette  
Sent: June 18, 2025 4:57 PM 
To: Town Clerks <TownClerk@oakville.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Fireworks 
 
Please keep traditions in Oakville ongoing. Soon there will be nothing to celebrate    . Why 
the possibility of a ban??? Please explain. 
 
Thank you 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


